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      MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:  May 5, 2021 
 
TO:   Mayor and Councilmembers  
 
FM: Ginny Sawyer, Project and Policy Manager 
 
TH: Darin Atteberry, City Manager  

Kelly DiMartino, Deputy City Manager 
 
RE: Materials from final City Council Community Impact Committee meeting 
 
 
 
The Community Impact ad hoc committee met from June 2020 to April 2021. Attached are the 
minutes from the final meeting and the End-of-Term report which includes proposed 
recommendations going forward. 
 
Please note that the final minutes will not be approved through a vote. If committee members 
wish to edit or correct any items please respond to Ginny Sawyer and changes will be made 
and posted to materials on the subcommittee website: https://www.fcgov.com/council/ad-hoc-
community-impact-committee. 
 
/sek 
 
Attachments 
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